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ADDENDUM #2 
RFA-2024-NHH-01-TEMPO 
Temporary Staff Services 

(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  
to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 

 
 
On March 16, 2023, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services, New 
Hampshire Hospital (NHH) and Glencliff Home (“Department”) published a Request for 
Applications, soliciting qualified Staffing Agencies (hereinafter “Vendors”) to secure 
Temporary Staff to support NHH and Glencliff Home. 

The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Modify the Department’s Official Responses to Vendor Questions, Response 
to Question 2, with the following: 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
2. 

General Question 

 

Is the Department interested in 
receiving alternative delivery model 
proposal responses?  

While staffing delivery models may vary by 
vendor, selected Applicants must meet all 
requirements, adhere to the rate structure, 
and respond to all questions as specified in 
the RFA. 

 


